
From: Carol DiPirro [mailto:cmdipirro@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 8:15 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Fw: Tennessee Gas Pipeline Company, LLC SEC Docket 2015 - 08 
 
 
  
NH has a chance to do something very forward thinking.  And lead the nation. Our guidelines 
for a project like this are outdated. We need to update them before any decision is made! 
NHSEC should not default to FERC approval standards.  Their standards are very flimsy. They go 
thru the motions and approve 99% of pipelines. NH should set it's own updated guidelines that 
include a HEALTH IMPACT STATEMENT for the NED Pipeline. It is time to  
write siting standards that reflect 21st century NH realities.  
 
As a concerned citizen who has asthma, I think we must demand that Kinder Morgan be made 
responsible for paying for a third party to do a Comprehensive Health Impact Assessment 
(CHIA) which includes life sustaining resources (air and water) monitoring (pre-construction, 
during construction , after construction ), health consequences of construction and operation, 
and the economic impacts of those. 
 
FERC and pipeline companies do not consider these. I've sat a scoping meetings and they 
pretend to be concerned about the environment but their behavior makes one question 
that.  They see a CHIA as external effects and costs that they do not want to pay for yet they 
have no problem asking for the citizens to pay for this overbuild pipeline.  WE THE PEOPLE OF 
NH, are no less real and no less important and they must be factored into every approval 
process!  
Carol DiPirro 
10 Cambridge Dr  
Merrimack NH 03054     
603 759-1689 
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